COVID- 19 Service update

At ARG Travel, your safety and that of our employees are our top priority. In the wake of the evolving
coronavirus situation, we have taken the difficult decision to suspend the 203 service for a period of 14 days.
The service will recommence on 6th April, operating a reduced service until further notice. We apologise for any
inconvenience this decision may cause.

Service 203 Commencing 6th April 2020

Bus Displays 203 203 203 203 203 203 203 203
Bellshill Cross 800 905 1005 1105 R 1235 1335 1435
Elmbank Avenue 805 910 1010 1110 Hk A 1240 1340 1440
Birkenshaw, Sixth St 820 925 1025 1125 kAL 1255 1355 1455
Kirklands Hospital 835 935 1035 1135 Kok Ak 1305 1405 1505
Birkenshaw, Sixth St 845 945 1045 1145 Sl 1315 1415 1515
Bellshill Fire station 900 1000 1100 1200 *okkk 1330 1430 1530
Bellshill Cross 905 1005 1105 1205 kAL 1335 1435 1535
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